
 

CITY OF STERLING HEIGHTS 

 

Renewal of Millage for Police and Fire Protection and Local Street Improvements 
 
Shall the Sterling Heights Charter be amended to renew the authorization to levy a millage at a 
reduced rate of 2.45 mills for 10 years, from July 1, 2020 to June 30, 2030, for the purpose of 
providing revenue for police and fire protection and local street improvements? 
  
This renewed millage authorization shall be specifically dedicated as follows: 
 

• 1.65 mills for police and fire protection  
•   .80 mills for local street improvements   

 
If authorized, the renewed millage will raise an estimated $11,025,000 in the first year if fully 
levied. 
  


